



- ★ Outdoor games and sports
- ★ Arts & Crafts
- ★ Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



Service Name: Jones Hill Date: 17/11/15 **Phone:** 0438 051 962

What we did last fortnight!

We have finished creating our handmade gifts that will be sent to the orphan children in the Sophakama Community in South Africa. Puzzles, memory games, alphabet and number games were made. The children tested out the games that we made before they were packed and posted. We have been working on our program for the Summer Holiday Club, the children and I have had discussions about what activities they might like to see during the holiday. Painting, origami, and bright colourful artwork were created. Physical activity is programmed in daily for the children as they enjoy kicking the ball, skipping, and playing group games with their friends as well as playing board and card games.

What we have planned for the next fortnight!

In the next fortnight we will be creating artwork, baking, group activities, beading, perler beads and recycled construction are some of what is planned. We will be out in the garden getting it ready to plant some more items as we have run out of some vegetables that the children enjoy eating. A range of physical activities, games, craft, construction and puzzles for your children to also enjoy at BSC and ASC. Children are helped with homework, sight words and reading when needed. Sports and group games will also be enjoyed during before and after school.

Please remember to bring your hats so that we can go outside to play.

Junior Global Citizenship Program

I would like to say how extremely proud of am of all the children's hard work to complete these items, to provide some cheer to the children in the Sophakama community. They worked together as a team and took great care of the items they helped create. Thank you. ©







This direct quote came from Denise our Camp Australia tCAF Administrator

Wow Vesna, What beautiful gifts from your service. Thank you for the care and support you provided to encourage kids to get involved and create gifts for children who have much less than them. It is a credit to you.

I would like to use your pictures for promo purposes etc. so don't be surprised if you see your work pop up in other places. Great work!!



GREAT FUN

- ★ Outdoor games and sports
- ★ Arts & Crafts
- Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



This is the link to watch a short video of the children receiving their gifts last year. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vr7yeajJK7s&feature=youtu.be





Holiday Club bookings are open. Programs are available in the foyer at the school hall and also on Camp Australia website. If you would like a more details on the activities the children will be doing on any of the specific days during the holiday program, you are more than welcome to come and see me during BSC and ASC or you can email me on qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au

Donations Welcomed:

Small jars with lids

Thank you Vesna

How to enrol in our program:

Registration is easy! Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account. Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online. If you need a little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343.

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care:

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily.

Thank you, Vesna

Service Fees and Times

Service	Opening hours	Full Fee	Out Of Pocket	Casual Booking
Before Care	6.30 AM to 9.00 AM	\$13.00	\$2.26 - \$6.50	Add \$5
After Care	3.00 PM to 6:00 PM	\$17.00	\$3.41 - \$8.50	Add \$5
Vacation Care	6.30 AM to 6:00 PM	\$48.00	\$4.50 - \$24.00	